
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Family Member's Name]  

[Family Member's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Family Member's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to share 

some important information regarding my recent situation involving the 

ignition interlock device (IID) that has been installed in my vehicle. 

As you know, I have been working on making positive changes in my life, 

and part of that journey involves compliance with the court's 

requirements. The IID is a crucial step towards regaining my driving 

privileges and ensuring I stay on the right path. 

The device works by requiring a breath sample before the vehicle can be 

started, and it's designed to prevent driving under the influence of 

alcohol. I am committed to adhering to this requirement and using it 

responsibly. 

I appreciate your support during this time, and I understand that this 

might raise concerns. Please know that I am taking this situation 

seriously, and I am focusing on my recovery and future well-being. 

Thank you for understanding, and I look forward to your continued 

support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


